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hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org

From: Muhammad Rizwan Ali <kashifmughalprince@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, November 5, 2022 12:04 PM
To: hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org
Subject: Re: Show Cause

AoA Mam. Am Ali Raza Hussain G Block DHA phase 1. 
Mam these Day My wife Delivery just i informe a Rehana Mam That Day i am late on my site but i informe the 
seniour but Late i have a Dengiue fever on that Days But i still doing my Job. 
I really Apolgize About the Late its a Humbel Request.Again never i do like that .Thanks Mam 
 
On Wed, Nov 2, 2022, 4:24 PM <hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org> wrote: 
 
Dear Mr. Ali Raza 
 
This is with reference to the complaint we received regarding you about  
your unprofessional attitude in your capacity as Safety Warden. Please  
find attached show Cause letter and share your response within 48 hours 
 
Looking forward for your prompt response. 
 
Regards 
 
Hina Qureshi 
Project Associate 
CHIP Training and Consulting 


